[bookmark: _GoBack]Triple Nickel Country Cruise-In Set for Father’s Day Weekend:

The Saint John's Lutheran Church-Stovertown PRAYER Company Youth and Family Group and Clay City Entertainment will be presenting the “8th Annual Triple Nickel Country Cruise-In” on Saturday, June 16th, 2018 beginning at 1pm. The event will be held in the parking lot of Saint John's Lutheran Church in Stovertown (6575 Center Road) on State Route 555 just South of Zanesville. All net proceeds from the event will benefit the group for community outreach and to continue these types of free, family friendly events in the area. The event is 100% not for profit. All vehicles (Cars, Trucks, Motorcycles, Tractors and more) are invited to attend. If it has wheels, it is welcome! Admission is FREE and there is no vehicle entry fee. Dash Plaques and Goody Bags will be given away to registered vehicles while supplies last. Other events include two 50/50 drawings (around 3pm and 5pm) and their famous door prize raffle with $1000’s worth of great items to be won thanks to the generosity of local and national businesses and organizations. There will be a Bounce House, Pedal Pull and Horseback Rides for the kids at no charge. Lots of delicious homemade food and ice cream will be available for sale (no outside food or drink on the event grounds, please). 
Bring your chairs and canopies to enjoy the day! All vehicle owners and spectators are welcome. Please come and be a part of this rapidly growing event and one of the area’s favorite Cruise-In’s! 
Vehicles are welcome to arrive for registration, to park and setup any time after 12:30pm. Spectators without a vehicle to show are welcome any time after 1pm. The event will last approximately 4 hours. 
Rain date, if needed, will be 1 week later on June 23rd.

The group is also looking for local businesses, individuals or organizations to help with the donation of goody bag items, door prizes and/or supplies. Anyone who donates will be mentioned at the event by the M.C and on signage throughout the event. 
For more info contact Steve and Brenda Wolfe at 740-982-9308 or email sjlcpc@hotmail.com. 
Find the Cruise-In online at www.facebook.com/triplenickelcruisein. 

